
 

  

  

Dear friends, 

We are enormously grateful for your continued prayers and to God for sustaining us this 
past term. Please find below a summary of the Christian Union’s most recent activities and 
our upcoming plans for next year. 

Lyndon Drake 

 
Lyndon Drake, a former Vice President of Trading at Barclays Capital spoke on whether 
there is satisfaction in success. His talk was particularly appealing to the many business 
students at Warwick. Bob Telford from Myton church also ran a lunchbar on whether Jesus 
is the only alternative to hell. Both were well attended and produced some very good 
questions from the attending students.  

Carol Concert 

 

We were joined by Northampton and Coventry CUs for our annual weekend away in 
November. Nearly 100 Warwick CU members attended, including alumni who served us 
with both their cooking and their excellent company. Simon Brown from Jubilee Church, 
Coventry spoke to us from Jeremiah on living to make Christ known at Warwick. It was a 
wonderful three days of fellowship, teaching and encouragement for all three universities.  
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Like last year, this year’s carol concert was held in the main auditorium on campus. While 
far from inexpensive to hire, its prime location meant that many more students attended 
than if it were held in a church off campus. Approximately 600 students attended, including 
the members of Warwick Chorus and Warwick Symphony Orchestra. Reuben Hunter, from 
Trinity West Church, Shepherd’s Bush, gave an excellent talk on the first section of John 1. 
He will be one of the speakers during our main events week in February. As always, there 
was a bountiful supply of mince pies for all to enjoy after the service.  

Weekend Away 
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Thank you again for your ongoing prayer and support. If you would like 

further information about our plans or anything in this prayer letter, 
please do contact me or our amazing secretary, Annabella, at 

secretary@warwickcu.org 

Hugh Myers (Prayer Secretary)  
prayer@warwickcu.org 

 

 

 

Prayer Points 

 

¶ Praise God for the many opportunities to share the gospel on campus. Praise God 

also for the many people with whom we have had excellent conversations at each 

of the CU events.  

¶ Pray that there would be much fruit from all the events, and from our daily witness 

among our friends, course mates and people we live with at Warwick.  

¶ Pray that God directs us in our plans for Wonder. There is still much that the 

Students’ Union might object to, so please pray that they would approve our plans.  

¶ Pray for everyone who has been nominated for a role on the next committee. Please 

pray for wisdom as to which role to stand for (if any) and for the CU during the 

elections early next term.  

Our main events week will run from 5-9th February 2018. We are entrusting our plans to 
the Lord, especially our intention to hire a marquee to place in the centre of campus. One 
of the wonderful things about a large and diverse CU is the remarkable range of talents 
that members have to assist in the planning of this week. Besides the marquee hire, there 
is extensive work to be done liaising with the Students’ Union, caterers, speakers, CU 
guests and organising the publicity and itinerary for each event. It is a great encouragement 
to know that God is sovereign over all our plans.  
 
Reuben Hunter and Jonny Clifton from Christ Church, Southampton will be the main 
speakers for the week. We pray that the whole campus will have the opportunity to hear 
and respond to the good news of Jesus Christ.  

Wonder 2018 

 


